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16th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

On Thursday 22nd May we will be having a whole school outdoor learning day.  Please can the children 

come dressed in their old clothes and wear trainers.  We have lots of exciting activities planned. Please 

ensure you child has sun cream applied before school and brings a sunhat and water bottle with them.   

 

Year One only-please can the children bring in a remote control car if they have one at home.  We 

will be using these with a partner as part of our outdoor maths lesson on directional language.  The 

children will be making a maze to guide the cars around using directional language. 

 

I am sure the children will have another amazing day making memories that will last a lifetime, 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Louise Weston 
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